The State of Colorodo
Continuing Education for Plumbers

From: Michael Reynolds - DORA <michael.reynolds @state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, 8 May 2025 4:56 am

To: April Bax <april.bax@cedworkforce.com>

Ce: Info CED Workforce <info@cedworkforce.com>; Jad Raydan <jad.raydan@cedworkforce.com=>
Subject: DORA: Plumbing CE Provider Attestation Status

Hello,

This office has received and processed your plumbing continuing education provider attestation form for Workforce
Continuing Education & Development, LLC for the 2025 - 2027 license period. We have no questions at this time. Your
attestation has been accepted and we have added your business to our list of attested providers. In your attestation,
you selected the option to be listed on the public list maintained on our continuing education webpage. If this
decision changes in the future, or if any of the information on the attestation changes, please let us know.

This attestation expires on May 31, 2027.
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Best regards,
On behalf of the Colorado Plumbing Board -

Michael Reynolds
Division Wide Programs Manager
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